
The Division of Taxation is hosting a conference call for Tax Practitioners 

to explain how we’ve changed processing procedures to identify and stop

fraudulent tax returns.  

This call will be conducted by a panel of Division representatives involved 

with resolving account issues, identity theft and refund processing.  

Wednesday, June 17, 2015 

3:00—4:00 p.m.  EST

CONFERENCE   CALL 

We're no longer accepting registration because we've reached 
capacity. Please look for future teleconferences coming soon. 

Presents 

Division  of  Taxation 

HOW IDENTITY THEFT IMPACTS 
TAX RETURN PROCESSING 

https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_confcall.shtml
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